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This Vice President had a productive few months since last providing a report at the FFGC 
Convention.  Attendance at FFGC/UF Short Course held in Gainesville in June was very 
interesting and educational as it usually is.  During the summer months most of the time was 
given to email communications with FFGC’s President and other Officers about matters of 
importance to FFGC.  Also, budgets, financial statements, and requests for consideration of the 
Finance Committee were accepted.  The July meeting of the Finance Committee at 
Headquarters lasted for 6 hours, and will be followed by an expected 2 hour meeting at State 
Boards in Sept.  Matters of interest discussed during these two meetings will reported in the 
Finance Committee report. 

Chairmanship in the Amazon Associate’s program continued throughout the time period and 
results are included in a separate report. 

Summary:  The 1st V.P. attended FFGC/UF Short Course, collected submitted budgets and 
financials for review or approval at the Finance Committee Meetings, and continued promoting 
the Amazon Associates Program. 


